
COVID-19 Procedures and Policies for Funeral Masses at St. Paul’s Church 
 

Please review the following information and let us know if you have any questions. 
These policies are subject to change as CDC & NYS guidelines are revised. 

 

• Masks are required in the building at all times.  St. Paul’s Church follows CDC, NY State, 
and Monroe County Health Department guidelines.  

 

• Social distancing is required by anyone not fully vaccinated, and are optional for those 
who are.  We have seating available for both. The ushers will help if assistance is 
needed. 

 
o The seats nearest the walls with the screens (sections A and D) are distanced six  

feet apart. 
 

o The seats in the center sections of the church (sections B and C) are closer 
together. 

 

• Sanitizer is available throughout the building. 
 

• If you or a guest is ill or does not feel well, please stay home. 
 

• No physical contact for greetings, the Sign of Peace, and The Our Father prayer. 
 

• Let us know in advance if you have any special needs (i.e. gluten free host, someone 
is in a wheelchair, someone needs a chair with arms). 

 

• Assistance will be provided by the usher(s) to find a seat.  Please do not move any seats. 
 

It's that time again! The Drive-Thru Chicken BBQ is on Saturday, May 
1, 2021 from 4:30 tous 1/2 chicken, salt  
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